JAWAHARLAL NEHRU UNIVERSITY

An Appeal

5 June 2020

It has come to the notice of the administration that a few faculty members of
JNU held a protest against CAA in the campus on 03" June 2020. While right
to protest is well recognised and respected, violating the Covid19 guidelines
to refrain from all kinds of protests during a deadly pandemic afflicting the
country sets a wrong example, particularly when it is staged by intellectuals of

a prestigious university, such as JNU.

The protesting faculty members are requested not to sully the image of the
university by violating the Covid19 guidelines when the nation is working hard
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to contain the spread of Corona Virus.



